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Here is your new 2016 HYC Bridge Members: From Left to Right 

 
Claire Strandhagen- Secretary * Claudia Casanave-Treasurer* Sharon Roesch-Commodore 

                    Dee Riley-Vice Commodore 
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 Hello Members: 
 
This is my first Newsletter of the New Year.  Thank you for putting your trust in me to carry this group thru 
another year. 
I have planned a busy schedule and hope we will have good attendance for all outings.   
We will discuss this further at the next Meeting, Tuesday Feb 2, 2016 at the Whistle Stop at 7 PM. 
Reminder:  they do not have liquor license, so if you want some adult beverage you must bring your own.  Our first event will be on Saturday Feb 20, 2016.  Hosted by Bill and 
Sandy Zinn, we will tour the Nike Hercules Missile Site within the Everglades National Park.  This will be a morning event with lunch after.  More information will be provided at the meeting. 
 
We had a great turnout for the Change of Watch at the Capri.  Almost every member was present.  Good food 
and better companionship.  
 
Let’s all pull together and make this the best year possible. 
 
Smooth Seas, 
Sharon Roesch, Commodore 
 
Non Bridge Chairpersons: 
 
Membership and Park Liaison: Buzz Standhagen 
 
Newsletter and WebMaster: Larry Roesch 
 
Sunshine: Teresa Dean 
 
Meeting Coordinator: Linda Wood 
 
Roster: Sandy Zinn 
 
If you haven’t paid your dues yet, please send your checks to: Homestead Yacht Club and mail to Claudia 
Casanave at 8291 SW 186 St Cutler Bay Fl 33157. If you have anything that has changed since last year, like 
address phone boat name etc, please go on website and fill out a new application, and forward to Sandy Zinn 
At 16320 SW 293 ST Homestead Fl 33033 or email it to her at flsunan@bellsouth.net. 
 
Sharon tells me that we have all but two months of 2016 with planned events each month. She is going to try to 
have those whenever possible the 3rd Saturday of each month. Try to keep that in mind so we may have great 
turnouts each month and fun for all. 
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
 


